
From: noreply@lbhf.gov.uk <noreply@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 4:03 PM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comments for Licensing Application 2024/00126/LAPR 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided 
below. 

Comments were submitted at 22/02/2024 4:03 PM from  

Application Summary 

Address: Fulham Football Club Stevenage Road London SW6 6HH  

Proposal: Licensing Act - Premises Licence  

Case Officer: Ms Lorna McKenna  

 
Click for further information 

 
Customer Details 

Name:  

Email:  

Address:  
 
Comments Details 

Commenter Type: Neighbour 

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

Reasons for 
comment: 

 

Comments: 22/02/2024 4:03 PM I object to the sale of alcohol after 2200 on Sundays and 
2300 during the week because of the external terrace at 4th floor level which 
will carry sound a long way and thus create a public nuisance. The application 
is inconsistent with the location of the premises in quiet residential area 
bordered by a family park, a dense housing estate and with a frontage along 
the River Thames which will amplify the sound. No measures are proposed to 
limit sound from the premises. The applicant has not provided a local area risk 
assessment, thus breaching Policy 1 of LBHF's Licensing Policy. Insufficient 
consideration has been given to Policy 11, consideration of residents, 
especially users of Bishops Park and the River Gardens flats. 

 




